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Your Great Opportunity to explore the region’s diverse schools and programs 

Regional School Choice Fair for Grades 6-12 Saturday in Hartford 

(HARTFORD, CT) – February 19, 2014 – Families with children entering grades 6-12 in the 2014-15 
school year have one more opportunity to explore magnet school options available through the 
Regional School Choice Office’s (RSCO’s) lottery.  Bring the family to RSCO’s School Choice Fair for 
Grades 6-12 on Saturday, February 22, 2014 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. at The Learning Corridor, 
43 Vernon Street, in Hartford.   Parking is available in the garage off of Washington Street. 
 
Saturday’s RSCO fair will feature information booths about the array of magnet schools available to 
Hartford and suburban students, featuring exciting educational themes such as science, technology, 
math and engineering, arts and culture, environmental studies, global studies, and college 
preparation. 
 
Parents, grandparents, guardians and students can speak with helpful staff from RSCO and its 
partners, the Capitol Region Education Council, Hartford Public Schools, Goodwin College, and 
Bloomfield Public Schools. 
 
For more information on RSCO events and programs, please visit RSCO’s Web site at 
http://www.choiceeducation.org or call RSCO’s Parent Information Center at 860-713-6990 
weekdays between 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. 
 
The deadline to apply for RSCO’s 2014-15 lottery is Friday, February 28, 2014. 
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“The State of Connecticut Department of Education is committed to a policy of equal opportunity/affirmative action for all qualified persons. The 

Department of Education does not discriminate in any employment practice, education program, or educational activity on the basis of race, 

color, religious creed, sex, age, national origin, ancestry, marital status, sexual orientation, gender identity or expression, disability 

(including, but not limited to, intellectual disability, past or present history of mental disorder, physical disability or learning disability), 

genetic information, or any other basis prohibited by Connecticut state and/or federal nondiscrimination laws. The Department of 

Education does not unlawfully discriminate in employment and licensing against qualified persons with a prior criminal conviction. 

Inquiries regarding the Department of Education's nondiscrimination policies should be directed to: Levy Gillespie, Equal Employment 

Opportunity Director/American with Disabilities Act Coordinator, State of Connecticut Department of Education, 25 Industrial Park Road, 
Middletown, CT 06457, 860-807-2101. Levy.Gillespie@ct.gov.”  
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